
Dear racers,
Within all this turmoil around Costa Rica World Championships, we giving you the fi rst news on Raid in France 
2014.

Raid in France 2014

The track surveys are moving fast and well.
2014’s logo has been fi nalised, with a moto: Volcanoes to Camargue.
Dates have been given: from the 13th to the 20th of September 2014.

The start line will be settled in Haute-Loire, in Vals-près-le-Puy, near Puy-en-Velay, and the fi nish line will be in Grau 
du Roi, star city of Camargue.

Between those two points: 5 to 7 days of non-stop racing, more than 500km, going through Auvergne, Rhone 
Alpes and Languedoc Roussillon in Haute-Loire, Ardèche, Lozère, Hérault and Gard’s departments.
Upstream climbing will reach approximately 15 000 meters, and will have nothing to envy to our past editions!

Innovations: Horsing and speleology are coming back!

You will still fi nd out: A track 100% Natural, demanding, and mobile (no loops), activities in total autonomy; a high 
environmental positioning, committing volunteers, and our affi liation to ARWS circuit, reinforced by a Jeunesse et 
sport approval (recognition by the ministry).

Teams’ enrolments will be open ….
From the 20th of December … directly on our website.

See you on www.raidinfrance.com

Hope to see you all soon
Pascal Bahuaud

Newsletter 
racers

Décembre 2013

N°1

raidinfrance.com


